
LU Committee 

From: 	 Carol Hart <carol@ aloha lomiacademy.com > 

Sent: 	 Tuesday, September 05, 2017 7:27 PM 

To: 	 LU Committee 

Subject: 	 Land Use Permit for Jeana Naluai 

Aloha; 

My name is Carol Hart, and I am a lomi practitioner and instructor on the island of Kaua'i. I am 
writing in support of the issuance of the land use permit in support of Jeana Naluai, owner of Hawaiian Spa 
Maui LLC DBA Ho'omana Spa to operate a Hawaiian Spa and Cultural Education Center on agricultural property at 1550 Piiholo 
Road. I have known Jeana for many years, starting when we were both studying with Dr. Maka'ala Yates, D.C., a Hawaiian 
medical specialist who received the Kaonohi Award for excellence. Jeana has always exemplified excellence in her practice and 
teaching of Hawaiian healing practices, coming from other well known and respected lineages, as well. She has operated her 
school and spa in pono, or alignment, with her many kupuna and kumu. 

Please grant this permit, it's the pono thing to do! 

Mahalo 
Carol J. Hart, MAT6285 

Carol Hart MAT6285 
Hart-Felt Massage LLC 
808-652-5691 
Healing Begins With You 


